
  

 

 

 

REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK  
 

This is a busy year for Elections! You can find current information posted at both the 

Town office in Meriden Village and the Town Hall in Plainfield Village. We will also be 

posting important dates on the town website and at both Post offices. You can use this 

website to check on your own voting status. http://app.sos.nh.gov 

 

Please renew your dog licenses by April 30th. Remember that boats can be registered in 

town now. All vehicles 2000 and newer must be titled from now on. The state has done 

away with the 15 year law. If you have a new vehicle to register, please consider giving 

me a call prior to coming in to be sure you have all of the necessary paperwork. 

 

Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your Town Clerk. 

 

 

 Michelle Marsh 

Town Clerk 

http://app.sos.nh.gov/

